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4th October 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 4 Harvest Celebration at St Barnabas Church 

 

Year 4 have been invited to perform the “Harvest Celebration” at St Barnabas 

Church on Wednesday 23rd October 2019 at 11.00am.  

St Barnabas Church regularly visit the school and present “Open the Book” to our 

children which supports our RE learning and we are delighted to be given the 

opportunity to share the celebration with you.  

 

We are planning to walk from school to the church so we will need helpers on the 

day. If you are able to help please indicate this on the permission slip below. 

Children will leave school at 10.15am and return about 12.00pm. 

 

School uniform is expected to be worn. Please bear in mind the weather, ensuring 

your child has suitable outer clothing and footwear. 

 

Please complete and return the permission slip below to school no later than 

Wednesday 16th October 2019. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Stanley, Mr Page and Mrs Orchard (Year 4 team) 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Year 4 Harvest Celebration at St Barnabas Church 

 

I do / do not give permission for my child __________________________________________ 

 

in _______________________________Class to attend St Barnabas Church on 

Wednesday 23rd October 2019 at 11.00am. 

 

 I am available to help walk the children to and from the church 

 

 

Signed _____________________________________(parent /carer)  Date________________ 

 

 

 

  


